From: Williams, Vanessa 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 1:02 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lam, Jonathan; Nolan, Carleton
Subject: Gift Received - 1 Lb Box of Candy

Good afternoon.

In accordance with the Gifts policy, I am reporting that I received a gift in the form of a 1 lb box of chocolate candy today in the mail.  I’m sure that the value of the candy is under the $ limits and I am sharing this box of candy with the office co-workers here today.  I did post this info within an email to the Ethics Dept. from my City email address, but I also phoned the 4-9660 number and was instructed to email you at this city location as well.  

The departmental email read as follows:

I received a box of chocolate candy in the mail today from the company that contracts with the City here for the Dept. of Family & Support Services: COPA Nulinx Int'l.  In accord with the Gifts policy, I will share this gift item with the Dept. staff here today. I shall follow up this email with the same info to Mr. Steve Berlin as instructed when I phoned your office today.  Thanks for registering the receipt of my Holiday gift.

Have a good day!  Happy Holidays!

Vanessa Williams,

Dept. of Information & Technology

